
 
 

 

 

13th June, 2015 

Dear Parent, 

Warm greetings from Medico Abroad Consultancy, Hyderabad, India.  

As you are aware, we are the official representative of Liaoning Medical University, China. In the best 

interests of your children studying medicine at this university, we took initiative to form a parents 

association, which got registered as a society and came into existence since December, 2014 in the 

name and style of “THE PARENT ASSOCIATION OF LIAONING MEDICAL UNIVERSITY” (Regd. No. 

1138/2014). The university has accorded recognition to this body, thus its legality as well as authenticity 

are well established. A few zealous parents came forward to form its Board comprising the President, 

Vice-President, Secretary, Treasurer and Executive members. We invite your attention to the webpage 

http://medico-abroad.com/lmupc.html 

It is with great pleasure we announce that the formation of Parents Association is the first of its kind 

anywhere in India. The core idea is to enable the parents take active participation in the progress of 

their wards, pave a communication bridge with university, solve any problems cropping up at the 

campus, and more importantly to mutually co-operate towards the welfare and success of all students. 

The prevalent team members have set the ball rolling by establishing communication channel with the 

university office and also contributed to solving certain critical problems. To mention a few examples, 

a) In the case of 2012 Batch students who have not received their MCI Eligibility Certificates, few 

members of the Association travelled to Delhi and represented the matter with the officials of 

Medical Council of India, resulting in successful issuance of certificates to almost 70% of the 

students, and the process is still on for the balance students. 

b) On exchange of communication from university relating to delayed fee payments and absence 

to classes which bars our students from attending semester exams, the President and Secretary 

of the Association personally called and advised parents accordingly on the guidelines and 

ensured timely compliance, thus saving majority of students from disciplinary action. 

c) Regarding specific requests of room change or class change from Indian lecturer, the university 

sought recommendations/ approval from the Association which was promptly attended by 

them in the benefit of students.        

Thus, as you see, the dedicated members of the Association are not only playing monumental role but 

also assuming responsibilities which rightful deserves loud applause and commendation from all of you. 

As this assignment concerns your children too, we feel this is the right moment to invite your 

participation.  We enclosed a Membership form with this letter which may please be filled up and kindly 

remit the membership fee for two years 2014 & 2015, amounting to Rs.1,000/- to the account of the 

Parents Association as per the below mentioned details. 

A/c Name : M/s. The Parents Association of LMU 

 A/c No.  :      33172200002020 
 Bank details : Syndicate Bank, Narapally Branch, RR District, Telangana 

IFSC NO  :  SYNB0003317 

http://medico-abroad.com/lmupc.html


 

:: 2 :: 

Please make note that the focal point here is not the deposit of membership fee, but the collection of 

your contact data which will enable the parents association to reach out to you for communicating any 

important message/issue concerning your child. You are still welcome to participate in the activities of 

the Association without payment of fee, but the whole exercise is concentrated on receiving a response 

from you. Appreciate if you can please respond to this communication in any of the following ways. 

i) Sending a mail to Association’s official mail Id: lmupc.ma@gmail.com (with copy marked to 
helplinechina@gmail.com) 

ii) Sending an sms to the phone nos. of Mr. Bhaskar Rao, President (Mob: 09885458127) or           
Mr. Narender, Secretary (Mob: 09618461722) 

iii) Making a courtesy call to either of them. 

Right since the formation of the Association, several mails and sms were sent to you but there is no 

response. The Notice Board at Campus was also put to use to reach out to all parents through 

respective children, but lack of response left both us and the Association clueless. Hence, we, M/s 

Medico Abroad, took the initiative to post this letter to you, expecting a prompt / positive response. As 

you will agree, the goal of forming such a wonderful Association will fade away unless many of you 

come forward to participate as well as contribute your thoughts, reflections, suggestions…. We 

earnestly request one and all to respond to this letter to show solidarity to the common cause of 

welfare of all our students.     

We have been supporting this cause all the time and sincerely extend our help and assistance wherever 

needed. You can very well find the mention of Parents Association in the centre page of our Brochure. 

As a seasoned professional with 13 years backdrop of experience/expertise in medical admissions to the  

top grade medical universities in foreign countries, we strive to bring together all of you, the members 

of Medico Abroad family, on a common platform of Parents Association. We hope this earnest effort of 

ours will be fruitful in drawing your response.   

Thanking you, 

 

Yours truly, 

 

(V.R.RAM) 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
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